
-Saint Pope John Paul II Summer 2023 

Baby Meredith  
Born December 5th 2022 

Dear Family, Friends, and Community,  

 Summer Greetings!  This is our 8th summer since we took 
in our first mom in 2015!  Time seems to pass so quickly!  All of 
our babies are growing up and new little ones are arriving! 

 I am inspired by the courage and strength of the mothers 
we serve as they prepare for motherhood.  I have seen our 
mothers experience God’s love and mercy in our home and start 
to understand the love and forgiveness that God has for them.  It 
is through our volunteers, donors and board members that our 
moms see God’s love in action.  

 I am so grateful to God for all the love and support you 
show for our moms, their babies and this ministry! 

 May God abundantly bless you! 

St Therese, The Little Flower, Pray for us! 

    Sara Moran, Founder   



 

2023 Babies... 

Baby Azemeri  
Born January 15th 

PO Box 270181 
Louisville, CO 80027 

(720) 609-2934 (Landline) 
www.littleflowermaternity.org 

A pro-life ministry of community and evangelization 

The Little Flower is looking for Pro-Life 
Advocates to join our team!  This 3-6 month live-in 
experience directly serving moms and babies could 

change your life!   

Email sara@littleflowermaternity.org for more details! 

Have a heart to serve moms and babies? 

Baby Gadiel Osvany 
Born February 19th 

Our Graduate Babies... 

Casen Scott 
Born August 5th 2019 

Marcelous Ross 
Born December 27th 2017 

Little Flower Cousins 
Sienna Elise & Ivy Noelle 
Born August 10th 2018 &  

December 27th 2016 

Baby Diamante 
Born May 2nd 


